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14 May 2019 

Shane Murphy 

Divisional President CEPU 

E: shane.murphy@cepu.org 

False and Misleading Statements 

Dear Shane 

Thank you for your letter clarifying the position of the union Single Bargaining Unit (SBU) in relation to 
the false and misleading statements made by a State Branch (or branches) of the CEPU.  

Telstra appreciates your prompt attention to the concerns raised and your assurances, in particular your 
undertaking that you will address these issues directly with Mr Dwyer and the retraction that I note was 
issued to members today.  

Whilst it is disappointing that false and misleading statements of this nature were made at all, Telstra 
accepts your explanation and we will continue to focus on bargaining in good faith with the SBU.  

Yours faithfully 

Darren Fewster 
Executive 
Transformation & People 
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